
From: Brian Sheron ' 
To: Frank Miraglia, Hubert J. Miller, Samuel Collins, William Travers 
Date: Fri, Jul 21, 2000 4:14 PM 
Subject: IP-2 Meeting 

John Z. and I spoke with Groth at 4:00 pm, today. Groth wanted meeting as early as next Wednesday, 
7/26. We said no, we could not get a meeting notice out, get ads in newspapers, etc., until Monday, 
resulting in essentially one day's notice, which was way too short. We agreed to a meeting at the site next 
Friday, 7/28, probably 10 am to about 4pm. Open for public observation. I told John we are characterizing 
the meeting as working level, and the highest level manager we plan on sending is Strosnider. He 
agreed. IP-2 team will move on communications to OPA, OCA, petitioners, etc.  

CC: JaZ
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